
Notice of Federal Conscience and 
Nondiscrimination Laws 
 
Corewell Health complies with applicable Federal health care conscience protection 
statutes. 
 
You may have rights as a provider, patient, or other individual under these Federal 
statutes, which prohibit coercion or other discrimination on the basis of conscience, 
whether based on religious beliefs or moral convictions, in certain circumstances. 
Information regarding different health care conscience protection statutes may be 
found here. 
 
If you believe that Corewell Health has violated any of these provisions, you may file a 
complaint with the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office for Civil 
Rights, electronically through the Office for Civil Rights Complaint Portal, available 
at https://www.hhs.gov/ocr/complaints/index.html, by email at ocrmail@hhs.gov or by 
mail or phone at: 
 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
200 Independence Avenue SW, Room 509F, HHH Building 
Washington, DC 20201 
1–800–368–1019, 800–537–7697 (TDD) 
 
Complaint forms and more information about Federal conscience protection laws are 
available at https://www.hhs.gov/conscience/index.html. 
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